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14th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Information 
 
With the examinations started and students preparing diligently, I am writing to inform you of the support we are still 
offering for Year 11.   
 
Booster Week 
The final week of this half term will see the Year 11 timetable adapted, so that subjects with remaining exams can spend 
bespoke extended time with their students.  
 
On Tuesday 27th, Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th May students in certain subject will attend those subjects according 
to the adapted timetable below.  
 

Day/period P1 P2 P3 P4 P5 P6 

Tuesday 27th May 
 

History 
History cohort (remaining 
Y11 in normal lessons) 

Maths 
All of Y11 

Wednesday 28th May Science 
All of Y11 

Product Design 
Product design cohort 

(remaining Y11 in normal 
lessons) 

Thursday 29th May French 
French cohort (remaining Y11 in normal 

lessons) 

Spanish 
Spanish cohort (remaining Y11 in normal 

lessons) 

 
We would be grateful if you would impress upon your child the importance of attending these days as there will be very 
useful learning, revision and support provided in that vital period, prior to the remaining exams.  All Year 11 students 
are still required to attend this week, as the official last day is 29th May 2025.  
 
Attendance during Examination Period 
As a school, we are continuing to plan and deliver revision lessons for students as well as offering quiet, ordered areas 
in which they can complete their own revision. This structure is designed to support the maximum possible attainment 
of our students.  Please can I remind you that attendance at school is compulsory until 29th May 2025, the official leaving 
date. Please may I also ask you to remind your child that full uniform should be worn when attending school. 
 
Our Year 11 students have made fantastic academic progress over the last two years; this has been exceptionally 
significant since the mock examinations in January. I wish them the best of luck in the remainder of their examinations, 
and I look forward to seeing them on results day in August. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr W Wood 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


